
Notice of Revision 

Camden City School District 
Project #CBOE 15-21 a 

Solid Waste Disposal Facility 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Camden City School District that bids for 

Project #CBOE 15-21a (Solid Waste Disposal Facility) would like to clarify 

the contract terms in the proposal page.  The proposal page will be 

revised to reflect the description of the contract from page 16 of the BID 

document, as follows:  Year 1 (7/1/2021-6/30/2022), Option to Renew # 

1, (7/1/2022-6/30/2023), Option to Renew # 2, (7/1/2023-6/30/2024).   

This BID is scheduled to open on Tuesday, June 8, 2021 at 10:00 a.m., 

and has been changed to open on 6/18/2021 at 10:00 A.M.  All 

prospective bidders will be notified in accordance with 18A:18A-21. This 

BID will be opened via a recorded zoom; request a link via e-mail, 

purchasing@camden.k12.nj.us, those who wish to attend.  
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